Y .,.!_ -

Eniversity. e
—at Buffalo

UB School of Dental Medicine Receives $780,000 Grant for S-Miles
to Go Program

Anticipated to begin operation in early 2022, UB's second mobile dental clinic is expected to expand the dental school's outreach
by more than 1,000 patients annually.

The School of Dental Medicine has received a $780,000 grant from the Mother Cabrini Health Foundation to
expand its successful S-Miles to Go dental program through the addition of a second, drivable mobile dental

clinic.
“We at the School of Dental Medicine are very grateful for the support we've received from the Mother Cabrini

Health Foundation for a new mobile dental unit," says Joseph J. Zambon, SUNY Distinguished Teaching
Professor and dean of the School of Dental Medicine.

“This will allow the school to expand its outreach to under-served populations throughout Western New York,
which in calendar year 2019 totaled over 13,000 procedures performed on over 1,800 patients at 31 different

sites.”

Click to read full article



http://www.buffalo.edu/ubnow/stories/2021/03/grant-dental-van.html

National Media Outlets Quote SDM's Dr. Joseph Gambacorta

Dr. Joseph Gambacorta, Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs

Hello Giggles, MSN, Yahoo! and other outlets quote Joseph Gambacorta, associate dean for clinical affairs for
UB's School of Dental Medicine, in a story titled, "Here's How to Get Your Dental Hygiene Back on Track If
You Haven't Been to the Dentist."

Gambacorta notes that dental offices are some of the safest places right now, because of the protective
protocols in place, which include dentists and staff wearing PPE. "The dental office is extremely safe, so
patients who have been putting off treatment should get back to the dental office and get their work done,"

Gambacorta says, "Obviously, you still have a certain percentage of the population that's very worried about
what's going on, which is understandable, especially if they have underlying health conditions. But the
research clearly indicates, basically, that the dental office is safe.”

If you have any news you would like to share, please contact Kelli at natale@buffalo.edu.
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https://www.facebook.com/UBSchoolOfDentalMedicine
https://hellogiggles.com/lifestyle/health-fitness/dentist-during-covid/
https://www.msn.com/en-us/health/medical/heres-how-to-get-your-dental-hygiene-back-on-track-if-you-havent-been-to-the-dentist/ar-BB1eq88r
https://www.yahoo.com/now/heres-dental-hygiene-back-track-224600792.html
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